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Plain language summary

What was the question?

People tell us that their longer-term problems after a stroke are not always well dealt with. We wanted 
to develop a new way for general practice to look after their patients who have had a stroke in such a 
way that these problems are better addressed.

What did we do?

We looked at the evidence that already exists in terms of what problems people face after their stroke. 
Then we spoke to people with stroke and their carers and to healthcare professionals to understand how 
general practice might be better able to support people. A multiprofessional group, including patients, 
met to discuss our findings and propose a new way of working. The approach included:

•	 review of patient needs by a practice nurse using a checklist adapted for use in general practice
•	 group-based self-management course
•	 directory of relevant local services
•	 direct point of contact for people with stroke to use
•	 ways to improve communication between primary care and specialist staff
•	 training for practice nurses.

Over 1 year, we followed up patients with stroke in 23 practices who tried out this new model of care 
and compared what happened to them and how they felt with patients from 23 practices that had not 
introduced this new model.

What did we find?

We found that the commonest problems that people reported included fatigue, difficulties in thinking 
and mood. We found that the new model did not change the impact of stroke on patients who 
received it. Some participants indicated that the approach might have been more helpful earlier in their 
stroke journey.

What does this mean?

The services developed in this research are not relevant to all people after stroke in the longer term. 
Research is needed on how to address the specific poststroke problems that patients report.
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